February 19, 1981

Mr. Jerry Chakerian
1512 Alvarado Drive, North East
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

Dear Mr. Chakerian:

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Mancogian has received your
letter dated January 30, 1981 and was pleased that you were going
ahead with the arrangements for the dedication ceremony for the
tree commemorating the April 24th Martyrs Day of Remembrance.

His Eminence regrets that he will be unable to visit Albu-
querque at that time. However, if you get in touch with the Very
Reverend Father Khajag Barsamian, he will be pleased to preside
at this worth while ceremony. His address and telephone number
is:

The Very Reverend Father Khajag Barsamian
c/o Saint Bohn's University

Collegeville, Minnesota 56321

Tel: 612-363-2572

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate




